From: Hanson, Gary (PUC)

Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 2:47 PM
To: Linda Lane

Subject: Re: [EXT] Farm Tap - NG17-011

An excellent letter Ms Lane. Thank you for sending it. The points you make and the questions you ask are poignant,
interesting, and useful. They will be considered and discussed at the next Commission meeting that this docket is
reviewed.

Your letter will be included as part of the record of this docket.

Gary



